
From: Jessica Bettesworth   
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 11:49 AM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  

 
Subject: Re: S62A/2024/0034 & 0042/LBC 57 The Old Port House, Prince Street, City Centre, Bristol, 
BS1 4QH 
 
Hi Leanne, 
 
Please could we withdraw the application, we will prepare the additional information 
Historic Buildings & Places have requested and we will resubmit once we have this. 
 

-- 

Kind regards, 
 
Jessica Bettesworth 
Architect 
BA [Hons] MArch ARB 
 

3bd   A r c h i t e c t s 

R I B A  C h a r t e r e d  P r a c t i c e 
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